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I strongly oppose this bill. It is a direct infringement of my second amendment right to 

keep and bear arms. Moreover, this will not help solve violence, but hinder those who 

wish to protect themselves legally. Those who are committing crimes are already 

breaking the law, and will not obey a new one.  


